
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The February 8, 2024 regular 
meeting of the Habersham County 

Development Authority will be 
postponed and will be held on 
February 29, 2024, at North 

Georgia Technical College Dining 
Hall Annex at 9:00 a.m. Following 

the regular meeting, the 
Development Authority will hold a 

strategic planning retreat in the 
same location until 3:00 p.m. 


